
HIGH QUALITY BUS AND COACH BULBS 

FROM A GLOBAL LEADER IN LIGHTING

Effective lighting is a vital safety component and the performance of even the  

best lighting units is dependent on the quality of the bulb.

And it’s not only lighting performance that can be affected by fitting a low cost 

replacement bulb. Due to higher failure rates, low cost bulbs can lead to more 

frequent vehicle downtime – making them a real false economy for bus and coach 

fleets operating on ever tighter margins.

As one of the world’s leading manufacturers of OE vehicle lighting, it stands  

to reason that at HELLA we know a thing or two about bulbs. It’s one of the reasons 

why Carlyle Bus and Coach Limited has chosen HELLA as its partner for replacement 

bulbs.

HELLA QUALITY

Designed and manufactured to precise OE specifications, 

HELLA Quality bulbs offer a combination of high 

performance and long life, yet at an affordable price, 

delivering excellent value.

»  Manufactured to precise tolerances to ensure high 

quality light output and consistent beam pattern

»  UV filtered quartz glass

»  ‘E marked’ and ECE R37 approved

»  Robust design with reinforced mount and filament for 

protection against vibration and mechanical shock
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